
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

February 12, 2003

TO: Honorable Glenn Lewis, Chair, House Committee on County Affairs 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB608 by Denny (Relating to the selection of alternate public members to serve on the committee to 
review salaries and expenses of elected county or precinct officers.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would revise Section 152.015(b) and (d), Local Government Code, to allow a county judge to 
select names of alternates for public members to serve on the county's committee to review salaries 
and expenses of elected county and precinct officers. The selection process would be the same as for 
selecting the primary public members and would occur at the same time as selections for members. 
The bill would take effect September 1, 2003.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: JK, DLBa

1 of 1


